

Schedule B Review – Bulletin #1

January 25, 2024

We have been receiving requests for an update regarding LOA #2 (Schedule B review). This is the first of what will be regular update bulletins as the work of the committee proceeds.

We have had a few preliminary meetings with the employer and have a meeting set mid-February to confirm the approach. We hope to a more fulsome update to share at that time.

We understand that things are not progressing as quickly as hoped. This is important work that will have significant impact on our membership.

It is also complicated and will require feedback and assistance from members in all of the affected classifications and roles. We will be reaching out for that assistance in the coming months. If you have already volunteered, we will be in touch when the time comes.

Thank you for your patience and understanding. The Schedule B Review Committee will keep you updated as our work progresses.

In Solidarity,

Your Schedule B Review Committee